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January 3, 2022

Dear Resident:

In the upcoming months, the Town of Leonville will be looking into offering paperless billing.
This would mean that your utility bill will be sent to you through email instead of the mailing
system. We were recently informed of a national paper shortage, as well as a delay in delivery
times with USPS. We are hoping that this will help eliminate that issue.

If you wish to participate in the paperless billing, we ask that you email your information to
townofleonville@yahoo.com or call (337) 879-2601. You can also call or email us if you have
any questions or concerns with this matter. Please note that you are not obligated to
participate in paperless billing. It is simply a new option for all residents.

Sincerely,

MT (BQ%F"

Nicholas Degueyter
Mayor

“This institution is an equal opportunity provider.”



